
 
 
 
Freedom of Information Request 

 

Date of receipt:   22 February 2022 

Date of response:      22 March 2022    

Freedom of Information request regarding miscarriages, stillbirths, pre-term 

deliveries and cardiac arrests in the years 2017-2021 

 

Request: 

Can you please provide me with the following information relating to persons in the 
Bailiwick of Guernsey: 

o The number of miscarriages in the first, second or third trimester* in 2021 

o The number of miscarriages in the first, second or third trimester* 2020, 2019, 2018, 

2017 respectively 

o The total number of preterm births in 2021 

o The total number of preterm births for the years 2020, 2019, 2018, 2017 respectively 

o The total number of off island hospital transfer admissions for preterm births and 

babies up to 3 months of age in 2021 

o The total number of off island hospital transfer admissions for preterm births and 

babies up to 3 months of age in 2020, 2019, 2018, 2017 respectively 

o The number of Cardiac arrests call outs responded to by the Guernsey ambulance 

service throughout 2021 (numbers breakdown by month), and annual numbers for 

2020, 2019, 2018 and 2017 

*If the information is not available per trimester can you please supply total number for the 

year requested. 

Committee for Health & Social Care response: 
 

 2021 2020 2019 2018 2017 

Pregnancy 
loss 

<12 weeks* 25 21 16 12 19 

≥12 weeks but 
<20 weeks 

<5 <5 0 0 <5 



 2 

≥20 weeks but 
<30 weeks 

0 <5 0 0 0 

>30 weeks but 
<40 weeks 

<5 <5 <5 <5 <5 

>40 weeks 0 0 0 0 0 

Pre-term deliveries 16 17 14 14 15 

Off island transfers – preterm 
delivery** 

8 6 8 5 - 

Transfers off-island - up to 3 
months old*** 

8 6 5 >5 7 

* These data relate to individual patient admissions, data are not available for individuals not requiring 
admission. 
** These data represent antenatal transfers at <37 weeks gestation where the mother gave birth in the UK. 
***These data indicate number of transfers, not individual patients. 
- Data not available 

 
Data relating to ambulance call outs should be requested directly from the St John 
Ambulance service. 
 
22 March 2022 


